
Public Notice
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING – 

WEST HANCOCK CSD
	 Pursuant to Chapters 21 and 298A 
Code of Iowa, NOTICE IS HEREBY GIV-
EN that a public hearing will be held by 
the West Hancock Community School 
District Board of Directors on January 20, 
2020 at 6:00 P.M. at the Board Room, lo-
cated at 420 9th Ave. NW, Britt Iowa. This 
hearing is on a Resolution proposing to 
expend funds from the District’s General 
Fund Flexibility Account for any general 
fund purpose. These funds, in the amount 
of $40,000 were unexpended and unobli-
gated from the FY 2019 balance in the 
four year old Preschool account and later 
transferred into the General Fund flexibil-
ity Account.
	 All persons interested are invited to at-
tend this hearing and be heard. Any writ-
ten comments may be submitted to Amy 
Larson, Board Secretary on or before 10 
A.M. on January 17, 2020.
	 Published on order of the West Han-
cock Community School District Board of 
Directors.
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